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SSCC hosts “Healing from Sexual Assault” on April 13 
 

A seminar on “Healing from Sexual Assault” will be held 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Friday, 
April 13, in the auditorium on Southern State Community College’s Central Campus, 100 Hobart 
Drive, Hillsboro. The event is free and open to the public. 

Sponsored by the college’s Career & Counseling Services division, this seminar will 
specifically address working with clients who have been victims of sexual assault, but it is also 
open to anyone who is interested in attending. 

Speakers will present on the following topics: sexual addiction and sexualized culture; 
impact of sexual assault on victims; treating sexual assault clients; and a survivor’s story of 
sexual assault in high school. Four CEUs (pending) are available for attendees. 

Students will have an opportunity to connect with agency professionals about related 
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